
 

 
   

                                                                                                                                                  
 
 

Chaz Davies and Armando Pontone respectively P14 and P15 

in Race-2 of the FIM Enel MotoE Gran Premi de Catalunya 

 
 

The third round of the FIM Enel MotoE World Championship was staged at the Circuit de Barcelona Catalunya. It was 
not an easy weekend for the two Aruba Cloud MotoE team riders. Chaz Davies and Armando Pontone had to deal 
with a lacklustre qualifying session closed in 17th and 18th position respectively. 

Here are Saturday's highlights from Montemelò 

  

Race 1 

After a good duel with Chaz Davies, Armando Pontone has the merit of bringing his Ducati V21L to the checkered flag 
finishing in fourteenth position and gaining two points in the standings. 

It was an unlucky race, however, for the Welsh rider who after taking some margin over his teammate tried to catch up 
with Herrera but crashed with three laps to go. 

 
P14 Armando Pontone (Aruba Cloud MotoE #80) 
"In this part of the season the goal, beyond the course results, is to improve session after session. And in Race 1 we 
managed to lap stronger than our Friday times. Unfortunately, I felt a vibration on the front throughout the race that 
limited me a bit."  
 
DNF Chaz Davies (Aruba Cloud MotoE #7) 
"It was quite a difficult race because right from the start I felt I didn't have feeling with the front end, which then 
suddenly locked with three laps to go. I am very sorry because the feeling on Friday was better." 

  

Race 2 

Race 2 was also affected by Saturday's difficult qualifying but Chaz Davies and Armando Pontone grit their teeth and 
managed to finish in points by passing 14th and 15th respectively under the checkered flag 

P 14 Chaz Davies (Aruba Cloud MotoE #7) 
"It's clear that we're still missing a lot to be with the Top 10 group but the times are improving and that's confidence. 
See you at Mugello." 

P15 Armando Pontone (aruba Cloud MotoE #80) 
"We took another step in Race 2 and for that, I thank the team for their work. The feeling is that we are on the right 
track and I am looking forward to Mugello having even more continuity."  

 

The Aruba Cloud MotoE team will be back on track next week for the most iconic event of the season: the Brembo 
Italian Grand Prix to be staged at the Mugello Circuit on Friday, May 25 and Saturday, May 26. 

 


